BESO Consultant Submits Recommendations

Nepal Britain Chamber of Commerce & Industry invited Mr. W.F. Nicholas, ex-director of the London Chamber of Commerce and BESO Consultant to Nepal with the view of using his experience and expertise to make the functioning of the Chamber more efficient and effective. He was in the country from October 20 to November 10, 2000.
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During his two weeks with us Mr. Nicholas visited several Chambers of Commerce and Bi-lateral Chambers, including the apex body FNCCI. He also went to Pokhara Chamber of Commerce and was quite impressed with their functioning. Nepal Chamber of Commerce, Nepal-German Chamber Commerce and Industry, Nepal-France Chamber and Trade Promotion Center were a few of the other places he visited to see how our Chamber could effectively work in co-ordination and combination with these organizations.
Mr. Nicholas also conducted an interaction program with our members in the Embassy Hall on October 31, 2000. This program was organized for finding out the expectations of the members from the Chamber and how the Chamber could be of more use and help to the members.
His observation, evaluations and suggestions have been summed up in a report, which he has submitted to the President. The Office Bearers will meet separately to look into his report.
President, Mr. R.K. Khetan presented a small momento to Mr. W.F. Nicholas as a token of thanks and goodwill on behalf of the Chamber and its members while seeing him off on November 10, 2000.


Duke of Edinburgh Inaugurates Sterling Club[image: image2.jpg]



Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh inaugurated the new British Embassy Hall and Sterling Club at 11 am on Wednesday, November 15, 2000. Office Bearers of NBCCI were invited for the opening ceremony. The Office Bearers also had an opportunity to meet with HRH during the ceremony.




NBCCI Updates Members' Records
NBCCI’s Secretariat is undergoing an exercise to update its members' records to facilitate prompt communication. We have already collected the e-mail addresses of around 69 members and hope to collect all in the near future. We have also circulated the information sheet to our members to be filled and submitted back to the Chamber along with our last newsletter. 
We are again circulating the questionnaire on last page of this newsletter to get a better idea of members’ interests and their requirements which this Chamber can assist to fulfill. Your prompt submission of the same after completion is requested to serve you better.
You can e-mail us the information at nbcci@wlink.com.np or fax it at 413187.


